
 

                                                                     

 

 

 
           27th April 2020 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I hope you all had a lovely weekend.  
 
Thank you to everyone who has engaged with Class Dojo over the past couple of weeks. This has been a 
new venture for us and we were keen to have  platform that enable two way communication during this 
time. It has been lovely to see the videos posted there as well as the completed tasks. Interaction with 
Purple Mash is also very positive and I hope our school website has some useful information for you too. 
Here are some interesting figures from the Class Dojo report at the end of last week!  

 

However, we also realise that is is easy to feel overwhelmed work-wise, so firstly a reassurance that we are 
not expecting you to do it all! People prefer different platforms and different activities, so we are trying to 
make sure there is something for everyone. 

Our school website has activities, especially maths, that can be printed off as well as a page with links to 
other sites if you wish to explore them. On the class Purple Mash should be activities which the children 
can do independently, and there are plenty of additional activities in the weekly activity section. Class Dojo 
is more for fun, a bit of writing and general class engagement. 

Please do let your class teachers know what is and isn't working when they call you of via Dojo. They are 
happy to adapt where possible but different sites and activities appeal to different people.  

This week we have a posted a Science and Technology Challenge, this is called 'Brilliant Birds' and can be 
found at this link  https://youtu.be/oX3mpLMYQ4U  You may well recognise the presenter and her able 
helper! We have added this to Class Dojo so photos can be shared. 

 

 

 

 

 
Best wishes, 
Ms Howard 
 
 

Headteacher: Ms. P. Howard B. Mus (Hons) PGCE NPQH 

Chatter Street, Longney, Gloucester GL2 3SL 

Tel : 01452 720461   

e-mail: admin@longney.gloucs.sch.uk 
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